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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 91.07% 

Chestnuts: - 90.95% 

Sycamores: - 96.76% 

Redwoods: - 88.84% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week has been good. I learnt the long o sound [/
oa/] in spelling.  In the hall, we did lots of stretches after PE.”- Olivia 
 

Chestnuts:  “It’s been excellent this week. In phonics I have learnt a 
spelling rhyme. It was really fun learning the Rain Rhyme.”- Brooke 
 

Sycamores:   “This week has been great fun.  I learnt that more oil comes 
out of palms than other plants.  We have been measuring pencils and 
other objects around school. At the zoo, I learnt that fruit bats aren’t 
completely blind.”- Alicia 
 

Redwoods:  “I’ve had fun this week. I have learnt how to properly use 
watercolour paints and I liked using watercolours to make my planet.  My 
favourite thing was maths when we worked with decimals.” -Lily S 
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   Diary Dates 

 

Week beginning 2nd March – Parent 
consultations 
 
4th March—Waste Recycling 
Workshop 
 
5th March – World Book Day – 
Vocabulary Parade! 
 
12th March – Class Photos 
 
13th March -  - Seven Wonders of the 
World Science workshop 

Star learners 

Acorns – Elif 

Oaks – Leo 

Chestnuts – Meisha  

Sycamores – Ioana 

Redwoods – Sohan 

 

TT Rock Stars – Sophie M & Lucas 

Attendance - Sycamores 

Playground Award - Melissa H 

House Cup — Dart 

Random Act of Kindness – Lily S 

A message from your Academy Head 
 This week has been an incredibly busy one with planet inspired art, zoo trips and spring walks. 
The children are refreshed and raring to go after the half term break.  We ask that you continue 

to support us with daily reading and welcome volunteers to support us in school. 
 

The latest advice regarding Coronavirus is constantly being updated and is available on our 
website, Facebook or copy and past the link below;  

https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-england/ 

 
We encourage good levels of hygiene at school and remain in contact with Public Health for 
the most up to date advice.  Please inform us if you have returned from one of the affected 

areas and call 111 for further advice. 
 

A huge well done to our Eco Group who have raised over £165 for WIRES  to provide 
emergency support for the animals who have lost their homes in Australia’s bushfires.  It is 

wonderful to see the children follow their passions and have an international impact. 


